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Prescott.—Mr. A. T. Chkney—We find it difficult to get the schools 

throughout the county to take an active interest in our Annual Con­
ventions, and last year a special committee was appointed to consider 
this matter. The majority of the schools reported, and through the 
efforts of this committee there is a greater interest taken by the 
schools through the county. Until this year it has been compara­
tively confined to the villages—Vankleek Hill and Hawkesbury. This 
year we have had an invitation from the extreme north of the county.

Grenville.—Rev. W. H. Easton—A County Sabbath School Asso­
ciation was organized in 1889 as a direct result of the Provincial 
Convention in Kingston the preceding autumn. Annual Conventions 
have been held ever since, increasing in numbers, interest and power. 
Last Convention was held in June. It was of considerable interest to 
Sabbath School workers. Then they have also given directions for 
the holding of Township Conventions. They have also appointed 
committees, who go about visiting, and in that way not only seeing 
the work done in different schools, but they have organized schools in 
parts of the county where there were 
Association is making advance and doing good work.

North Hastings.—Rev. S. Childekhose, B.A.—The Association 
rganized there five years ago, and has been very fruitful of good. 

During the past year we completed the county organization. At the 
present time there is an Association in each one of the townships 
where it is possible to have a Township Association. As you are all 
aware, the northern part of the County of Hastings is quite broken, 
and it is impossible to have an Association in each township, but for 
practical purposes we have united several into a District, and a short 
time ago formed an Association there which promises to be very suc­
cessful? Sabbath School Institutes were held under the auspices 
of these Associations. The workers have been aiming at prac­
tical Normal work as near as we can have it. We have always been 
very successful in finances, and at the present time, I believe, there is 
a good surplus in the treasury. Each one of the Township Associa­
tions contributes to the County Association. Each of the schools has 
promised a collection to the County Association, so in some ca=es we 
have been aiming at an assessment on the teachers and officers of 
each of the schools. In this way the township finances are very suc­
cessful, and we expect to be able to have a stream flowing in from each 
Township Association to the county treasury, and from the county 
treasury into the Provincial Association. In this way we hope to do 
good work, not only in the way of instructing and teaching, but also 
in helping financially.

Prince Ed/rarct.—H. C. McMullen, B.A.—Four townships have 
been organized for several years, and three of them have kept up their 
meetings regularly. In regard to the general Sabbath School work 
in the county, I think it is in a very healthy condition. The interest 
in Sabbath School work has developed much in the last four or five
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